
 
 

Planning 
 
Clubs are continuously evolving to suit the needs of their community and their sport and therefore 
should have a strategic plan which lists the long-term plan for your club. It outlines the overall direction 
of your club, and how you plan to achieve these outcomes. Once you have established your strategic plan, 
you need to separate out all the tasks for the next 12 months and this will become your annual plan. 
 
Click here for more information on planning. 
 
Click here to see Boccia New Zealand’s strategic overview. 

http://www.sportnz.org.nz/managing-sport/guides/planning-for-clubs-
http://www.boccia.org.nz/what-we-do.html

